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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House
of Representatives. I am humbled by your continued support
and it is my honor to serve our community. I would like to offer
you these highlights about the events this office has been
participating within the community.

Waipahu High School's Michael Sana receives Milken
Award
Since 1987, the Milken Educator
Awards Program has been
rewarding educators for their
impressive achievements and
promising futures. Michael Sana
is a University of Hawai'i Alumni
and educator at Waipahu High
School. His outstanding teaching
career has not gone unnoticed as
he is deserving of the 2016
Milken Award. Upon his
professional accomplishments as
an educator, Micheal Sana has
helped thousands of students
throughout his teaching career to
go on and pursue their own
careers in science and
engineering. I was honored to have been a part of the award
ceremony and congratulate Michael Sana, Milken Award Winner
2016!

Honowai students visit the
State Capitol
Representative Henry Aquino

and I were given the privilege of

speaking with Honowai

Elementary students on their field

trip to the State Capitol. We were

eager to answer their questions

and hope to see some of them at

the Capitol in the future.
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Hawai'i Lodging and
Tourism Association Day

On February 23rd 2016, I had the
honor of meeting students and
teachers from Waipahu High
School's Academy of Culinary
Arts at the Hawai'i Lodging and
Tourism Assocation Day at the
State Capitol. They displayed
exemplary skills and
commitment in pursuing a career
in culinary. It is always a
pleasure to see that our youth
are given the opportunity to
participate in such events.

HART Groundbreaking Ceremony
Today, I was among other local, state and federal officials, representatives from HART, and Hawaiian
Dredging Construction Company for the groundbreaking ceremony blessing of the Honolulu rail
system's West Loch Station located at the Don Quijote parking lot.


